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21 August 2020 OIA 2020/165 

 

Bear Mussett 

 

Email: fyi-request-13381-14b5c954@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Tēnā koe Bear 

 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) – Response – OIA 2020/165 

 

Thank you for your official information request, which was received by the Capital & Coast District 

Health Board (CCDHB) on 24 July 2020.  You requested the following information: 

 

1. How many people you employ in the organisation? 

2. How many people you employ who are New Zealand citizens or residents? 

3. How long has the business been operating? 

4. Have you made anyone redundant in the last 6 months? If yes, please provide details. 

5. Have you been in consultation with staff with a view to redundancies in the last 6 months? 

 

Our response to your request is outlined below. 

 

Response 

 

1. How many people you employ in the organisation? 

 

There are 6,323 people employed in the organisation. 

 

2. How many people you employ who are New Zealand citizens or residents? 

 

There are 6,012 people employed who are New Zealand citizens or residents. 

 

3. How long has the business been operating? 

 

The business been operating since 1847. 

 

4. Have you made anyone redundant in the last 6 months? 

 

Yes, there has been one employee made redundant in the last 6 months. CCDHB declines to provide the 

details under section 9(2)(a) of the OIA to protect the privacy of a natural person. 
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5. Have you been in consultation with staff with a view to redundancies in the last 6 months? 

 

We have consulted with one employee as per our response to Question 4. 

 

I trust this information fulfils your request. You have the right, under section 28 of the OIA, to seek an 

investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a 

complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or you can free phone 0800 802 602. 

 

Ngā mihi 

 

 

Fionnagh Dougan 

Chief Executive  
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